
  

 

 

Greetings from Yokosuka, Japan 
We thank each of you for your faithfulness to pray for and support us as your 

missionaries to the U.S. Military. We have had an interesting last couple week. We 

met with our realtor and landlord on Thursday and found out that our landlord is 

retiring. Additionally, he intends to sell the property/building where we have held 

services for the past 15 years. This caught us completely by surprise since just a 

couple weeks earlier he had stated he wanted to rent to us for a long time to come. 

He offered to sell it to us for ¥100,000,000 which equates to approximately 

$905,000.00. After doing some research into the property, we have found that it is 

not worth the amount being asked and we are going to counter with a more 

realistic proposal of around ¥75,000,000 (approx $678,000.00).  

As a church, we will be praying and fasting about this situation. We are able to 

cover a portion of the purchase price ($678,000.00) but are asking each of you to 

please pray about partnering with us to purchase this land and building. We are 

trying to raise a minimum of $100,000.00 to go toward the purchase. Any 

donations toward this effort can be sent to account 1428 at BIMI and these funds 

will be used specifically for the building. If you have any questions or know anyone 

else that would be willing to pray/partner with us on this endeavor please do not 

hesitate to forward the email to them. Additionally, please feel free to contact us if 

you have any questions or need more specific information concerning the ministry 

here in Yokosuka. God bless... 

 

 


